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August 7, 2013  
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street, SW 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 
     Re: O3b Limited  
      Request for Special Temporary Authority 
      File No. SES-STA-20130620-00515   
   
Dear Madame Secretary: 
 

O3b Limited (“O3b”) hereby further revises the information provided in the above-referenced request 
for Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to conduct tests on up to three 2.2m earth stations on vessels 
(“ESVs”).  O3b’s STA request was submitted on June 20, 2013, and was revised on July 11, 2013.  The further 
revisions are as follows: 

 
• O3b seeks special temporary authority for a 30-day period, rather than the 60-day period that 

it initially specified. 
• O3b clarifies that there is no license application underlying its STA request.  O3b’s STA request 

is independent of its separately-filed application for a license to operate ESVs (File No. SES-LIC-
20130528-00455), and O3b acknowledges that action on its STA request is without prejudice 
to Commission action on its ESV license application.   

 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Joslyn Read 
Vice-President, Regulatory Affairs 
E: Joslyn.Read@o3bnetworks.com 
T:   +1 202.478.7183 
M:  +1 202.352.5985  

cc: Andrea Kelly, FCC (via email) 
 Paul Blais, FCC (via email) 
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